
July 14, 1999

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

  

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance 
Experience Rating 

Effective immediately the Rate Bureau will begin sending a copy of the North Carolina intrastate experience 
modification worksheet directly to the insured employer. The worksheets will be mailed at the same time 
those worksheets are sent to the carrier of record. 

Attached is a copy of the cover letter that will accompany the rating data. 

Please see that appropriate personnel are made aware of this change in procedure. 

  

Very truly yours, 

  

Jerry G. Hamrick 

Workers Compensation Manager 
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